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LESSON PLANS 
 

It is the belief of the Holdenville Board of Education that in order to 
progress their must be a plan.  Teachers are expected to plan for each 
class period in order to make them effective.  The building principals will 
develop a regulation concerning the format of lesson plans and 
arrangements for the review of plans by the principals. 
 


